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Constituting meeting of the newly elected Supervisory Board of 

CROATIA osiguranje d.d. – Press release
The Decision on election of the Supervisory Board members was unanimously adopted at the 34th General Assembly held on February 10th 2011.
Also, on Thursday, February 10th the constituting meeting of the newly elected Supervisory Board was held at the Head office of CROATIA osiguranje d.d. 
The following members were elected to the Supervisory Board of CROATIA osiguranje d.d. for the period of 4 years:

1. Mr Nikola Mijatović, L.P.D.
2. Mr Gzim Redžepi, M.D.
3. Mrs Nataša Duspara, BEc
4. Mr Josip Zaher, BEc
5. Mr Ante Obuljen, LLB
Mr Nikola Mijatović, L.P.D. was elected as the new Supervisory Board Chairman and Mrs Nataša Duspara became Vice Chairman. 
Yours respectfully,
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